
FAITHFUL PRESENCE - pt 8 
_ 

1 John 3:1-10 (“Abide in”, restoration and resurrection)





1 JOHN 2:28-29 
_ 

Now, little children, abide in Him, so that when He 
appears, we may have confidence and not shrink away from 
Him in shame at His coming. If you know that He is 
righteous, you know that everyone also who practices 
righteousness is born of Him.



1 JOHN 3:1-10 
_ 

See how great a love the Father has bestowed on us, that 
we would be called children of God; and such we are. For 
this reason the world does not know us, because it did 
not know Him. Beloved, now we are children of God, and it 
has not appeared as yet what we will be. We know that 
when He appears, we will be like Him, because we will see 
Him just as He is. And everyone who has this hope fixed 
on Him purifies himself, just as He is pure. 

Everyone who practices sin also practices lawlessness; 
and sin is lawlessness. You know that He appeared in 
order to take away sins; and in Him there is no sin.



1 JOHN 3:1-10 
_ 

No one who abides in Him sins; no one who sins has seen 
Him or knows Him. Little children, make sure no one 
deceives you; the one who practices righteousness is 
righteous, just as He is righteous; the one who practices 
sin is of the devil; for the devil has sinned from the 
beginning. The Son of God appeared for this purpose, to 
destroy the works of the devil. No one who is born of God 
practices sin, because His seed abides in him; and he 
cannot sin, because he is born of God. By this the 
children of God and the children of the devil are 
obvious: anyone who does not practice righteousness is 
not of God, nor the one who does not love his brother.



“ABIDE IN”





QUESTION OF IDENTITY: 
WHO DO YOU THINK YOU ARE?



JOHN’S ANSWER: 
YOU ARE A CHILD OF GOD



WITH / IN





1 JOHN 
_ 

‘…abide in Him…” 

“…is born of Him.” 

“…that we would be called children of God; and such we 
are” 

“No one who abides in Him sins;…” 

“…because His seed abides in him…” 

“…because he is born of God.” 



COLOSSIANS 3:3 
_ 

“For you died to this life, and your real life is hidden 
with Christ in God.” 



AMANDA PILBROW 
_ 

“To see yourself in any way less then how God sees you is 
to revert to the old sinful way.” 



ADOPTION STORIES



YOU’RE IN THE FAMILY,  
SO DO WHAT THIS FAMILY DOES. 





LIVE RESURRRECTION HOPE



RESTORATION/RESURRECTION STORIES



ROMANS 8:15 (MSG) 
_ 

“This resurrection life you received from God is not a 
timid, grave-tending life. It’s adventurously expectant, 
greeting God with a childlike “What’s next, Papa?” God’s 
Spirit touches our spirits and confirms who we really 
are. We know who he is, and we know who we are: Father 
and children.” 


